

Hello Clients, Families and Friends!

We're in the final stretch of 2023 and I can't help but wonder where the year went! Time flies, though, when you're having fun and we definitely have had a lot of fun here in the past 12 months. As I look back at all of our time together in 2023, I'm sentimental (I can't help it), and I'm eager to discover what adventures and memories lie ahead in 2024.

Happiest of holidays!

Al'z Place Staff;

Jessica, Ajsha, Mary Ellen, Donna, & Christina

NINE LETTER WORD PUZZLE

Can you find the 9-letter word in this puzzle? Last month's Answer: GRATITUDE

	L	E
T	M	S
T	Ε	0

Word: _____

Reminders:

Please let nursing staff know about all medication changes and please bring in a hard copy of the new medication list from all client's appointment or hospital visits. If new medication or changes, nursing staff will need a SIGNED orders from the MD.

Please let us know of any scheduled doctor's appointments or vacation days for our client/staff census. We are still having clients miss days and lunches being wasted.

Please communicate any behavior changes or falls with nursing staff. We will also make sure to communicate any changes we notice while in the program.

Please make sure all clients have two full outfits for emergency bins. All clients need two tops, two bottoms, undergarments, and socks.

Important Dates:

12/1

- Grinch Day
- Mary Byrd Music
- Dukes of Earleton
- 12/8 Blue Skies
- 12/11 Brother's Too
- 12/14 Jeanette's Karaoke

12/15

- Ugly Sweater Day
- New Creations

12/19

- G.I.F.D
- Ukulele Club
- 12/20 Sweet Notes
- 12/21 Caregiver Support Meeting
- 12/22 Christmas PJs Day
- 12/25 Al'z Place is Closed
- 1/1 Al'z Place is Closed

What is every parent's favorite Christmas song?

Silent Night!

Wishing everyone - to kids from 1 to 92 - good tidings of comfort and joy, lots of lovelight gleams, and plenty of chestnuts roasting on an open fire. Happy holidays!